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“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  
                              Sacraments and Parish Information  

 

September 4, 2022 



September 4, 2022 Welcome 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Dcn. Bob Hennekes 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
  Bulletin Announcements: 
  peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
  (by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
 
This weekend we celebrate Labor Day and it is kind  
of  interesting that both civilly and in the Church we  
celebrate it in such a way that we show our respect and recognition of  
the labor that people do.  Yet at the same time, both are very conscious 
about not seeing labor as all of  who we are. 
 

Civilly the history of  Labor Day developed in the late 1800’s when peo-
ple were moving to cities, working in factories, and being required to 
work longer hours just to support themselves.  These efforts led to the 
practices that would bring that down to a standard 5-day work week 
and 8-hour work day.  It would also result in child labor laws and pro-
tection for people in the work place. 
 

In the Church we recognize the importance of  our labor.  It is meant 
to be a way that we put to use the gifts God has given us to help sup-
port ourselves and our families, to be good stewards of  what we have 
been entrusted with, and to make advances to help all of  mankind.   
While it does not define us, it is an opportunity to show charity to one 
another.   
 

As we celebrate Labor Day may it be an expression of  our appreciation 
of  one another, our thanks to God. 

 

 
 

Lord on this Labor Day,  
we celebrate the work we do, 

 and we thank You for the blessing of our jobs.  
We ask for those seeking employment that  

You guide them in their search for work. 
 

We ask for guidance when we are confused. 
We ask for patience when working through conflicts. 

We ask for strength to complete each day. 
We ask for rest when we are weary. 

 

We ask that You be with those whose faces 
we might never see but who work tirelessly 

each day for the good of us all. 
 

Peace, 
 Fr. Nick 
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St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

DON’T 

THIS! 
MISS 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

 
 

    Saturday, Oct. 15, 4-10pm, and Sunday, Oct. 16, 11am-6pm 
WEEKEND DINNERS: Pork Steak Dinner on Saturday and Fried Chicken Dinner on Sunday.                      

Live entertainment!  Haunted Hayrides and TradiƟonal Hayrides, Kids Games and Inflatables,                

Barrel Rides, Cake‐Walk, Dessert Stand and Sandwich Stand (New this Year), Beer and Wine sales,                  

Spirit Wagon Raffle, Quilt Raffle, 50/50 Raffle and The Country Store is back!  Volunteer Sign‐up          

informaƟon is coming soon!  MORE INFORMATION IN NEXT WEEKEND’S BULLETIN!   



September 4, 2022 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 
Reconciliation 

6:30am NO MASS 
8:00am Michael Salas 
__________________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 09.05.22  

6:30am Gail Weber 
8:00am Virginia Frankosky 
_________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

6:30am   Priest Intention 
8:00am  Lucie Chartrand Spec. Int. 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 09.07.22 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 

TUESDAY 09.06.22 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Alma Pratt 

Wife of Vince Pratt 
 
 

Layne Mohr 
Father of Sharon Neuner 

It Is Hard To Imagine That There Could Be Any  
Life At The Other End Of Our Grief 

 

T  G  S  G   A  P  cordially invites those of you, 18 years of 
age and older, who are grieving the death of a loved one, to our upcoming Grief Support Series. 
Our first session begins 7:00pm on Thursday, Sept. 8th., in the Meyer Room.  Father Joe Kempf’s 
video series, “No One Cries the Wrong Way” will be incorporated into some of our sessions, 
along with prayer, personal sharing, and biblical reflection. To register or for any additional infor-
mation please contact: Lynn Crews at 636-294-0821 or lynn.assumption@gmail.com. PLEASE 
REGISTER BY TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER  6TH. 

 Fall Bible Study to begin September 12,2022!   Proverbs: Wisdom for Living   
 

 Did you know “A rolling stone gathers no moss” is a quote from the book of Proverbs? Let’s pause and discuss how 
proverbs are designed to spur us to think about life in a positive way. Through this 7 week study we will explore   
several proverbial sayings and discuss how to sharpen our ability to size up situations and make wise decisions.             
To insure we have enough books, please contact Bob or Liz Allmeyer with which of the following day/time, you will 
attend.  We can’t wait to gather together once more!!! 

Mondays ~ Sept. 12 - Oct. 24, 7-8:30pm:  Room D/E. Allmeyers, 636 240-8638 or lizallmeyer@gmail.com          

Tuesdays ~ Sept. 13 - Oct. 25,  9:00-10:30am in Room D/E  OR  7-8:30pm in Room D/E.  (Marlaine Wood) 

The Eucharistic Revival, a national effort led by The 
Most Revered Mitchell T. Rozanski, Archbishop of St. 
Louis, and other Bishops across the United States, is here 
at Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. All are invited 
to attend these powerful talks as Assumption serves as 
the host church for the western part of the St. Louis 
Archdiocese.   

Come and experience! “The Eucharist: Mystery of 
Presence, Sacrifice, and Communion,” a series of presentations 
with Dr. Larry Feingold, Professor of Theology & Philosophy 
at Kenrick-Glennon Seminary, will be held in the Assumption 
Chapel from 10 -11am on the second Saturday of EVERY 
month for the next 10 months! The next presentation will be 
September 10th, with discussion of: The Fathers of the Church 
on the Eucharist. Guests attending the presentations are encour-
aged to pre-register by emailing: martiochs@archstl.org or by 
calling 314-792-7413.   For more information about the Eucha-
ristic Revival, visit  allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/
Eucharistic-Revival. 



September 4, 2022 

6:30am  Priest Intention 
8:00am  Val Uttecht 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  09.08.22 
6:30am Priest Intention 
8:00am Lui Fatuesi 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  09.09.22 
8:00am Jane Frick 
5:00pm  M.C. & Marge Gentemann 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm  
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 09.10.22 
 8:00am  Oz & Wink Mayer 
10:00am  People of the Parish 
12:00pm  Priest Intention 
 5:30pm   Hudson Cash 
 

 By appointment 

SUNDAY  09.11.22 

 

Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before each  
weekend Mass for the Rosary. We gather and pray  

before the Holy Family Statue.   

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

Children’s Liturgy of the 
Word is BACK! 

 
We are very excited to say that 

Assumption is bringing back 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word!   

If you are interested in being 
part of the CLW team and helping to shape our pro-

gram, contact Ann Marie at 636 240-1020 or 
aquan@abvmtech.org. 

Christ didn’t say, “I make new 
things.” He said, “I make all things 
new.” The profundity of the Scrip-
tures sets the stage for a renewal of 
mind and heart – a new creation 
story, a new Adam, a new Eve, a 

new covenant and even a new kingdom! Encounter God 
the Father. Enlighten your mind with spiritual truths that 
will help transform the world. Become a new creation in 
Christ and allow mercy to consume your miseries.  
Join us for food, fellowship and faith on Sept. 10th at 
7:15am in the Lower Level of the Knights Hall.  We’ll 
have you out the door by 8:30am!  Contact Deacon Rich-
ard with Questions. DeaconRichard@charter.net  
All men are welcome. Learn more atwww.TMIY .org 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine Mass - Please note...time change 
  

PLEASE JOIN US for Mass at Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine located at 301 Coronation Drive, O'Fallon, MO.  
(The Shrine actually faces Civic Park Dr.)  Masses are held the second Wednesday of the month at 6:30pm.   

September 14th,  Fr. Dane Westhoff will preside. Please bring a lawn chair. Masses will take place ‘weather permitting’. 
For more information call Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 

The RCIA inquiry stage is the starting place for adults who 
are thinking about entering the Catholic Church. 
In the inquiry stage, you're just finding out about Jesus, 
Christianity, and the Catholic Church. Talk to people, walk 
around in our shoes for a bit and get a feel for the place. As 
an inquirer, you're not yet sure exactly what you think 
about the Catholic Church, so you're still keeping it at 
arm's length. 
Your main task here is to develop your faith a little bit. 
Get to know Christ, prayer, the Catholic Church, and how 
Christians live. That's the only way you can make an in-
formed decision about entering the Catholic Church. 
Your task as an inquirer is simple: 

 Ask the fundamental questions (What is life? Who is 
God? Who am I?). 

 Hear the Catholic faith's answers. 

 Ponder them in your heart. 
Ask the questions. Pursue the truth, relentlessly. Don't settle 
for less than 100% satisfaction; don't settle for half-hearted 
answers or simple formulas. Don't stop until you find over-
whelming, mind-blowing love that knocks you to the ground. 
Then you'll know that you've fallen in love with Christ. 
Some typical questions you'll consider in this period include: 

 Does God exist? 

 If God is real, how will I respond? 

 Why do I exist? Does life have meaning? If so, what is 
it? 

 Who is Jesus? What do I think of him? 

 Can I really have a personal relationship with Jesus? 
Come join us on our journey. You will be excited too! 
(beginning Catholic) 
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From the  Principal’s  Pen 

5th Grade and the Periodic Table:  As a kick off to the 5th graders’ 
unit about Matter, students explored the content and structure of the     
periodic table by organizing playing cards. They were instructed to       
organize the deck of cards into columns (up and down) and rows (side to 
side). They were asked how and why they organized their playing cards 
and compared it to the periodic table. Students learned that the periodic 
table arranges the elements in rows and columns. In the rows, the elements 
are placed in order of their atomic number. The columns form groups of elements that have similar chemical properties. 
For example, certain gases are in one column and metals are in another.  Being able to describe how each group arranged 
their cards provided insight into the simplicity of the periodic table for grouping in columns and rows. 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

7th Grade Science: Microscopes.  Why is it important to learn about microscopes? 
When it comes to biology, microscopes are important because biology mainly deals with 
the study of cells (and their contents), genes and all organisms. Two years ago, As-
sumption invested in purchasing new light AMS-scope microscopes for our students.   
Assumption 7th graders started with identification of the parts of the microscope.  How to 
turn on the light, how to place the specimen on the stage.  Teams centered their specimen 

on the stage until it was directly under the low power objective lens with the light on.   They then adjust the objective 
lenses until they can clearly see the specimen. Students were surprised at how sharp the image would become and how 
interesting the image became with the close-ups. 

Thanks for reading about our school!   Blessings,  Pat Hensley 

Kiln for Art Classes 
Recently Assumption purchased 
an electric Kiln for our Art classes taught by Mr. Jon Gonzalez. It was delivered in 
late August.  A kiln is a thermally insulated chamber, a type of oven that produces 
temperatures sufficient to complete some process, such as hardening, drying, or 
chemical changes. Kilns have been used for millennia to turn objects made from 
clay into pottery, tiles and bricks.  All grade levels will experience using the kiln, 

with the middle school expected to have the most frequent use.   
 

What do students do to create clay figures using the kiln? 
The firing is the process of bringing clay and glazes up to a high temperature. This process is usually 
accomplished in two steps: bisque firing and glaze firing. To start the process, you design your clay 
figure and let it air dry for several days.  Then, it must be loaded into the kiln with a great deal of care. 
The kiln is closed and heating slowly begins.  This is called bisque firing, which refers to the first time 
newly shaped clay objects go through high-temperature heating. It is done to vitrify, which means, "to 
turn it glasslike," to a point that the pottery can have a glaze adhere to the surface. Slow temperature 
rise is critical. During the beginning of the bisque firing, the last of the atmospheric water is driven out 
of the clay. If it is heated too quickly, the water turns into steam while inside the clay object, which 
can cause the clay to burst.  After the desired temperature has been reached, the kiln is turned off with 
the clay objects inside. The cooling is slow to avoid breaking the objects due to stress from the tempera-
ture change. After the kiln is completely cool, it is opened and the newly created"bisque ware" is re-
moved.  Once the clay object is out, the glaze or coating is applied to bisque ware to color, decorate, or 
waterproof an item. Finally, the objects are again placed in the kiln for a second firing causing a remark-
able change in the clay and glaze. It completes the transformation of objects from a soft, fragile sub-

stance to one that is rock-hard and impervious to water and time. 

8th graders will create 
ANIMAL FIGURES  
similar to these. 
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St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 Happy Labor Day Weekend from Assumption  
     Youth Ministry! We’ve had an incredible  
    summer of fun, faith and community with  
  Life Teen and are looking forward to diving  
                 into our Fall Semester soon! 

The Assumption Life Teen Community 
was on the move this summer: 
 

 The diaconate ordination and send  
off to seminary for long-time core 
member, Deacon Bob Hennekes 

 Continued formation for our staff at 
Catholic Youth Ministry Convention in Scottsdale, AZ 

 An intensive week of discipleship training for our leadership teens at the Life Teen Leadership 
Conference at Benedictine College in Atchison, KS 

 Powerful encounters with the Lord & His Church & 4,000 other Catholic teens from all over the 
country at Steubenville Mid-America 

 An immersive week of joy and transformative Catholic community life at Life Teen Camp      
Covecrest in Tiger, GA.    And much more!  

This Sunday we are off, but next weekend we will begin our semester with our bowling kickoff and 
the beginning of our Big Board Fundraiser! 
 

Please pray for all of our teens and the Life Teen Community, that we 
continue to grow deeper in our relationship with God and our under-
standing of what it means to live a fully Catholic life. Please also pray 
for our staff and core teams as we prepare to serve our youth and 
teens to the best of our ability, leading them to a deeper relationship 
with Christ and His Church. We will be praying for you!  

Save the Date:  
September 11: Life Teen Kick Off & Big Board Fundraiser Begins! 
September 14: Edge Kick Off 
November 18-20: Life Teen Fall Retreat 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Sunday, September 11th, 3:00-4:30pm in Hall C   
RESCHEDULED LifeTeen Liturgical Workshop! 

All teens and their parents are invited and ENCOCURGED to join us for  
formation on how to serve in various ministries during the Life Teen Mass!  
We have a great need for the young Church to enter deeply into the Mass 

and find their place there!  

Expect pizza, soda, fun, new knowledge, AND the chance for an up-close look 

at the following ministries: lector, altar server, usher/greeter and sound tech.  
 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Dir of Youth Ministry
  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

Easy  
AND 
fun! 
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HOSPITAITY: 
Christian 
kindness  

“We are ALL 
hospitality 
ministers”  

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Our Annual Stewardship Renewal 2022! 
The month of September we kick off our parish Stewardship Renewal.  Over the next few weeks, please pray about your 
role in our parish.   September 17/18, we will have a Ministry Festival and Hospitality Sunday where we will have a big 
breakfast and donuts!! On September 24-25, we ask that each parish family is to make commitments of time, talent and 
treasure. (Commitment Cards will arrive at your homes very soon!) 
 
 

How Do I fill my Stewardship Commitment Card? 
After walking through our Ministry Festival and reading through our new Ministry & Membership Directory… please 
pray through these areas and consider making commitments:  
 
 

In the category of Time, you can make commitments to spend more time with God in prayer. Prayer is the most 
important part of being a good steward, because when our relationship with God is strong, we are much better 
able to use our gifts and resources to help our parish and The Church.  

 

In the category of Talent, you can either re-commit yourself to your current ministry/s, or sign up for new ones. 
Our goal is for each of us will use our gifts and skills in service for others. 

  

In the category of Treasure, we are asking everyone to commit to giving a specific percentage of their income to 
the offertory each week or month for the next year. We are asking everyone to commit to giving half of their 
tithe - 5% of income - to the parish. If this is something new to you, pray with your family about what you can do.  

 

St. Theresa of Avila says: “Christ has no body now but yours. No hands, no feet on earth but yours. Yours are the eyes 
through which he looks compassion on this world. Yours are the feet with which he walks to do good. Yours are the 
hands through which he blesses all the world. Yours are the hands, yours are the feet, yours are the eyes, you are his 
body. Christ has no body now on earth but yours.” 
 

Maybe our own reflection from St. Theresa’s message is telling us that we are called to be ministers of the Lord’s love 
and mercy. We are called to recognize how the Lord is blessing us. We are called to live out those gifts and not let them 
lay dormant yet be alive and active and that our prayer must also be alive and active! Recognizing that our Lord gives us 
every moment, every breath… and we are to live those for Him.  
 

It is so important right now more than ever for us to be disciples of Jesus Christ – to be on fire here at Assumption par-
ish. How could we not continue to build up our own family here and then set our community of O’Fallon on fire, our 
Archdiocese, our state, our nation! It begins with a single yes to our Lord. Jesus is calling us to be His disciples. He is 
calling us to be His stewards of His many graces and blessings.  
 
 

Praying together through this Renewal process… this is truly a time for Renewal - for you and your family, and 
for our parish. Please pray with your family and ask God to guide you, and then bring your commitment card to 
Mass with you on the weekend of September 24 & 25 or mail them to the parish office.  
 
 

Thank you to all who serve in countless ways that help people find Christ here… and bring Christ to the world! 
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2022 - 8/14/22 
 

$                   246,664 
$         274,000 
$              (27,336) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,074,570 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

August 14, 2022 
 

$             34,626 
$               35,000  
$                         374  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

 

     Since calls for assistance from our 
neighbors in need have increased, our 
pantry shelves are running low on more 
items. At this time, the following items 
are most URGENTLY NEEDED: 
Canned pasta, canned sausages, SPAM or 
similar canned lunch meat, canned  
chicken, canned beef stew, canned fruits 
(pears, pineapples, oranges, peaches),  
ramen noodles (Beef and Chicken),  
pancake syrup, vegetable oil, Jelly and 
laundry detergent.  These next items are 
also running low, but are at less critical 
levels: cereal, peanut butter, spaghetti 
noodles, crackers, toilet paper, 
shampoo, deodorant.  Thank 
you for your continued  
generosity!  
 
Your St Vincent De Paul Team 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                       Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH ~ Men’s & Women’s RETREAT!! 
 

CRHP is a process designed to make us more  
aware of God’s presence in our daily lives. 

 
This renewal experience allows us to discover how our 
walk of life is interwoven with our journey of faith. 

 

All too often we become creatures of habit and allow our 
busy schedules to crowd out the time needed for spiritual growth. 

 

Men’s Retreat: September 24-25 
 Contact: Jim Seibert, jim.seibert.sr@gmail.com or (636) 324-

2694 
 

Women’s: November 12-13 
Contact: Jeannette Hamann- abvmjeannette@yahoo.com or 636-240-3721 Ext. 247    

 
This is your time… this is your invitation… reserve your spot to  

experience this AWE-some weekend!  Sign up TODAY! 
 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into Him…
from whom 
the whole 

body, held and 
joined together 

by every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 

builds itself in 
love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

Join us for Assumption Parish Sunday Preschool! 

 

Sundays during 10am Mass in Assumption Early Childhood Center Drop-off begins at 9:45am.  Pick-up 
at the conclusion of Mass. Children ages 3-6 welcome (preschool thru kindergarten) 

 

September 18, 2022 through April 30, 2023 
*Children can be entered throughout academic year. 

 

Tuition is $40 for the first child and free for each additional child reg-
istered.  Register by scanning this QR code or go to the parish website 
under ’Faith Formation (Sunday Pre-School)’ Contact Denise Hoehne at 

(314)954-3192 for additional information. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Please visit the table 
downstairs after Mass  

on the weekend of  
September 17/18 to  

register or learn more! 

Hispanic Family Festival 
Sept. 18th, 12pm-7pm.   

Mass in the park at 12pm.  
January-Wabash Park 501 N. 

Florissant Rd.  
Ferguson, MO 63121 

Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary Raffle!  
1st prize - $500  ~ ~ 2nd prize - Miss Augusta River Cruise for 4. 
 

Tickets can be purchased on Tuesdays at the “Queen of Hearts” at the KC 
Hall, OR you can contact Cheryl Foppe at 314-757-7250 or Mary Stoverink at 636-
397-1757.   Funds raised will benefit local charities and winners will be drawn at 
the Ladies Auxiliary Fashion Show on October 27th.   
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